FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S\W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

July 27, 2017

Attn: c/o Holland & Knight LLP, Attn: Bill LeBeau
Harris Corporation

800 17th Street NW, Suite 1100

Washington, DC 20006-3906

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE
Dear c/o Holland & Knight LLP, Attn: Bill LeBeau,
This refers to application, File No. 0265-EX-CR-2017, for an experimental authorization.
You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. The
project could not be validated as supporting the USMC.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number: 38118

Sincerely,

Anthony Sérafini
Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch



